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Manager's Introduction

As we transition into the warmer months, we have plenty of exciting activities and
events planned for our residents and there's something for everyone to look forward
to. Read on to stay updated with all the latest news and happenings in our care
home...

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Mary Tolladay
Home Manager

Arts & Crafts

 
Krafty Shed

Our residents had a delightful afternoon at the local Krafty Shed, engaging in pottery
activities with great enthusiasm and creativity.

Crafts with Jay

Over the past few months, our residents have been actively participating in various
art and crafting activities, resulting in a stunning display of their creative work.

Pet Therapy

 
Pickles & Pixie Therapy Ponies

The visit from two Shetland ponies, Charlie and Arthur, from Pickles & Pixie Therapy
Ponies brought joy to our residents. They enjoyed spending time with the ponies,
showering them with cuddles and smiles.

On another occasion, the Shetland ponies visited us again, bringing joy to all our
residents, including those in their bedrooms. Their presence is always greatly
anticipated and much loved.

 
Therapy Dog

Maximus, the PAT dog, paid us a visit, bringing a sense of calm and joy to our home.
Our residents cherished the opportunity to interact and shower Maximus with
affection.

 
Hatching Chicks

During Easter, we were excited to care for 8 eggs and witnessed the hatching of 6
adorable chicks. The residents loved this experience and we are delighted to receive
regular updates on the well-being of the chickens in their new home.

Musical Entertainment

 
Live Entertainment

Our home has enjoyed a diverse range of entertainment over the past few months,
catering to various interests and preferences.

Ukulele Lessons

Sylvia's ukulele lessons have been a hit with our residents, who have been
thoroughly enjoying this musical activity.

Home Improvements

 
Dementia-friendly Environment

We have been working on creating a more dementia-friendly environment in our
dementia unit, and the impact has been remarkable. Our residents find the new
setting calming and engaging.

 
Garden Updates

The replacement of the footpath in our garden area has provided our residents with
a refreshed outdoor space, allowing them to enjoy the fresh air and take leisurely
walks in the garden.

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Penrose Court Facebook
Page and give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to
recently on this platform.

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:

 
CareHome.co.uk Reviews

 
Google Reviews
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